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FYI
 

From: Deepan Kumar (AT) On Behalf Of ATHPMV (AT)
Sent: Thursday, 4 August 2016 12:37 p.m.
To: HPMV Auckland <xxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxxx.xx>
Cc: Andrew Morrison ; Zhongyi Li (AT)

Subject: RE: NZTA 5164 / APP 73408 for Fulton Hogan Limited from McNicol Road to Leon Leicester Ave
 
Hi Steve,
 
In September 2015, we got eight HPMV applications from Gleeson and Cox Transport Ltd for the
approval for these roads (McNicol Road, Tourist Road and Papakura-Clevedon Road). We have declined
all of them due to the route is not the approved HPMV route.
It looks like this new route is slipped from the AT’s feasibility study list. Currently, we don’t have any
solution and supporting documents to approve this route.
Hence decline this application with a note stating that the application will be reconsidered in three
months time (November 2016) for the approval process. In the meantime, AT will do the route
assessment.
 
For more information, please contact me.
 
Regards
 
 
Deepan Kumar
Bridge Engineer – Corridor Access
Smales Farm Office Park, Vodafone Building
68 Taharoto Road, Takapuna
Auckland 0622
Auckland Transport, Level 2
P 09 3553553  |  | Mob  | E |
Fax 09 3553550
Description: Description: Email-Signature

 
 
 

From: HPMV Auckland [mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxxx.xx ] 
Sent: Friday, 29 July 2016 2:07 p.m.
To: ATHPMV (AT) ; ; 
Subject: NZTA 5164 / APP 73408 for Fulton Hogan Limited from McNicol Road to Leon Leicester Ave
 
Afternoon Guys
 
Can you please review this NZTA 5164 / APP 73408 for Fulton Hogan Limited from McNicol
Road to Leon Leicester Ave






